October 4, 2019
Ann Arbor City Clerk

[ am writing abaout the former Centennial Farm property located at 2875 Packard Road. Ilive at
2755 Carmel Street which is directly behind the parcel that is beind that is being requested to be
rezoned from R1E to a PUD. I strongly object to the rezoing amendment No. OR19-30 Weber
Zoning to be considered at a public hearing on Oct. 7, 2019.

This project has been problematic from the start.




